Calendar of Upcoming Events and Meeting Programs:

August, 11th – Our own Dave Ripp will give a presentation on projects at the Port.

August 18th - Nancy Bean: Operation School Days (needs our help)

August 23rd 2:30 PM - Don't forget to R.S.V.P. and sign up for a dish for the 3rd Annual Pool Party

"Feest & Picknick," hosted by Benno and Klazina

August 25th - Either open or a district speaker on membership

Sept. 1st - No meeting (Labor Day)

Sept. 8th - Not confirmed yet (probably Joyce Kleeb on Harvest Festival)

Sept. 15th - Open date

Sept. 22nd - Barb Boswell (local author)

August Birthdays:

Mike Kruse – 14th
Scott Dennis – 21st
Dave Ripp – 26th

President's Corner:

I'd like to thank everyone for all the hard work that went into making the Pedal the Pinchot a success again this year. The ride is a lot of fun for a lot of folks and is a major part of our club's fundraising program.

Each Rotary club is a small but important cornerstone in the good works of Rotary International. It may not seem like we as individuals or as one club contribute much to noble projects like Polio Plus, but we do. Every bit counts.

We are working on the changes and concerns that have been brought up recently. Please feel free to give voice to any additional issues.

Thanks again for all your hard work and support,
--- Donnalee Roy

Pedal the Pinchot

Dave Ripp reports that the Pedal the Pinchot was a success this year. We had 244 riders registered. Although the numbers aren't in yet for this year, PTP has brought in six to eight thousand dollars for the club in years past. Next year's ride is scheduled for July 17th. For more information, visit:

http://www.pedalthepinchot.com/

Exchange Students:

All of our former foreign exchange students will have visited Woodland this year. Cote leaves Aug. 7th. Ryszard will be back for a visit Aug. 14th – Sept. 16th. Emese, from Hungary, arrives sometime in August.



Meet Our Newest Member:
Matt Anderson
Attorney, Walstead Mertshing
Matt joined the Woodland Rotary
early this July. He moved to
Woodland, from Vancouver, this
past March with his wife Tracee,
and children Isaac (5), and Olivia



Visit the New Woodland Rotary website:



Board of Directors solicits club

input; should we have the rose sale this October? This past year, we earned \$1175 for the club.

http://www.woodlandwarotary.org/



Rotarians hard at work on Elementary School Playground 08/01/2003

Welcome to the first edition of the new Woodland Rotary Club Newsletter.

The purpose of this once monthly newsletter will be to keep you informed of current events in the club and give you a voice for reaching out to the club membership. The newsletter will be short and simple with a calendar of upcoming meeting programs and current events.

To submit items for inclusion to the newsletter, contact Scott Dennis at 225-4768 or by email at sdennis@lcc.ctc.edu

Also, look for the club's new website at: http://www.woodlandWArotary.org